
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

02 March 2020 

 

COVID-19 Update from Sappi Europe  

 

Dear Juha,  

 

Given the growing spread of COVID-19 Sappi Europe is continually assessing the necessary 

risks and associated actions needed to ensure business as usual.  

 

As the intensity related to the spread of the virus has grown over the past few weeks, Sappi 

has taken measures to ensure we are able to maintain our normal service levels. Our own 

paper stocks are sufficiently high together with critical raw material stocks. Our logistics 

teams are continually assessing the evolving situation and adapting solutions as required. 

 

Safety is extremely important at Sappi and country by country we are following government 

guidelines to ensure we do what we can to help minimize this situation. Our production 

facilities and offices are taking necessary precautions and travel has been reduced in line 

with current advice. 

 

We will continue to communicate if and when we have a change of situation, but for now our 

approach is to continue in a safe and considered way. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Thomas Lang 

Managing Director SAPPI CEE 
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